
Alamogordo Public Schools will again be participating in the National 
School Lunch program. The program will start on August 10th and 
will offer grab and go bags for all enrolled students. Due to the CEP 
designation, students enrolled at Yucca, Sunset Hills, Desert Star, Sierra, 
La Luz, Mountain View, Chaparral, North, Academy Del Sol, Stepping 
Stones Pre-K and Buena Vista will be provided meals at no cost.

Students enrolled at Holloman Elementary, Holloman Middle, High Rolls 
Mtn. Park and Alamogordo High School will be provided meals either 
free, reduced or paid.  

Enrolled Students, parents or guardians may pick up meals Monday, 
Tuesday (2 meals), and Thursday (2 meals), between 10AM and 12:30PM 
at any APS School campus with the exception of Mountain View Middle 

School and Hollman Middle School.  

The APS food truck will also serve as a meal distribution 
site, operating on the same schedule and will be parked 
on Walker Road.     

No payments will be expected or accepted at the 
distribution sites. APS will charge the student’s account 
accordingly and parents can make payments on-line 
under the student’s Titan account.
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For questions or more information please contact:
Sandra Davis

APS Student Nutrition Coordinator
575-812-6085


